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Thursday 9th December 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 4 Team Updates for Term 3 
 
I am writing to inform you of some changes to our Year 4 teaching team for term 3 onwards. 
 
After many years as part of the Summerhill Community, Ms Sayers will be leaving the Academy at 
the end of this term. I am sure you will join me in thanking Ms Sayers for her commitment and 
dedication to the school over her time here, and in wishing her all the best for the future. 
 
To ensure as little disruption as possible to the children across the year group, Mrs Goodridge will 
move across to Turquoise Class from January, teaching with Mrs Varela-Lindley. The children in 
Turquoise Class will know Mrs Goodridge well, and some will have been taught by her in Year 3. 
 
Mrs Lainchbury will continue to teach in Green Class, with Miss Lewis, who has been a part of the 
Green Class team for more than a term now and has built great relationships with the children in 
the class. 
 
We have told the children this information in school today. If you or your children have any 
questions or would like to discuss any part of the information above, please do let us know. You 
can contact us via info@sa.clf.uk, via ClassDojo, the school office, or on the playground. We would 
be very happy to discuss and support with any queries. 
 
The Year 4 team are really looking forward to welcoming children back after the break and getting 
started on some more great learning. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chris Barratt 
Principal 


